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                                                                                                               Monday 10th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers of Nursery and Reception children, 
We would like to invite you to join us for tea and cake this Friday at 2.30pm. Your children will have either attended their new nursery sessions or attended school part time and will be spending their first day altogether as a cohort this Friday.  I can assure you that all the children have settled into their new setting with a smile upon their face (for some children the smile appears as you leave the setting!) and they have all been busy exploring their new learning opportunities.  
Whilst you are having a cup of tea  Miss Croft (Early Years Lead) and I will be available to answer any questions you may have. We will also be demonstrating the Tapestry program which you will have recently received a letter about. Tapestry is a tool for us to share some of the ‘wow’ moments your child has at school and record their achievements for you to see. It is also a tool for parents to use to take photos or to share achievements which take place outside of school. 
The PTFA have kindly offered to serve the teas on Friday and are looking forward to welcoming you aboard.
If you are able to attend please can you return the reply slip by Wednesday 12th September so we have an idea of numbers attending.  
Kind regards 
Mrs Hawkins (Vice Principal)
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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